
The Rhode Island School Superintendents Association is in strong support of H-6236. This bill would 
bring existing transportation zones up to date, provide shorter rides for students and achieve 
considerable savings. The joint committee on out of district transportation, co chaired by Rep. 
Cortvriend did and excellent job and heard testimony from all interested parties before making this final 
recommendation. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Timothy P. Ryan PhD. 
Rhode Island School Superintendents Association 
230-7377 
 


